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‭Principal’s Report 5/20/2024‬

‭●‬ ‭State Testing has been completed‬
‭○‬ ‭Near 100% participation/completion‬
‭○‬ ‭A few opt-outs‬
‭○‬ ‭A few incomplete assessments due to attendance struggles‬
‭○‬ ‭Will have data to share with the board in August‬

‭●‬ ‭4-year Graduation‬
‭○‬ ‭As of now 100%‬
‭○‬ ‭some summer courses being completed‬

‭●‬ ‭9th Grade on-Track‬
‭○‬ ‭16/18 are on track‬
‭○‬ ‭chronic absenteeism is greatest factor‬

‭●‬ ‭Addressing Chronic Absenteeism‬
‭○‬ ‭Need a multi-pronged approach‬
‭○‬ ‭Emerging programs/partnerships with ESD‬
‭○‬ ‭Exploring incentives/consequences‬

‭●‬ ‭Master Schedule for 2024-25 has been completed (attached)‬
‭●‬ ‭Graduation was successful- thank you Board Members for your attendance and‬

‭participation.‬
‭●‬ ‭Staffing‬

‭○‬ ‭1 open position, but an offer is pending‬
‭●‬ ‭Bathrooms at track at on pace for completion‬

‭●‬ ‭Clubs‬
‭○‬ ‭FBLA preparing/fundraising for Nationals later this month in Orlando‬

‭Future Board Considerations:‬
‭●‬ ‭Update District Policy re: Graduation Requirements‬

‭○‬ ‭New state requirement re: personal finance and career/higher ed exploration (0.5 credits each) effective‬
‭for Class of 2027‬
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